
ART NEWS FLASH – 13 May, 2024 
Vacancies and Volunteers 

 

The following roles on the Artistic Committee are currently vacant: 
 
TREASURER 
Our current Treasurer, Jenny Bailey, has let us know that she will be stepping down from the 
Treasurer’s role. The Committee would like to thank Jenny for her work. 
 
If you would like to help the Committee as our new Treasurer, or know of someone that 
would be good for this position please contact the Artistic Committee.  The right applicant 
will need a working knowledge of Xero along with some background in finances, and be 
willing to stay in regular contact with other committee members, especially in the lead-up 
to international competitions when payments are on a tight time-frame. 
A job description has been attached to this News Flash. 
 
COMMUNICATIONS AND RESOURCES CO-ORDINATOR 
We currently have an opening for one or more people to assist with our website and social 
media, and with various annual admin duties, and with co-ordinating orders and inventory 
of our various physical resources (Kiwiskate, medals etc.). If you have an interest in helping 
with one or more of these things then please contact Janine at artistic.secretary@gmail.com 
 
IT SUPPORT TEAM 
The Artistic Committee has recently appointed Tim Price as our IT Support Lead. He is 
currently setting up a small team of technically knowledgeable people to work together to 
manage our IT assets, assist with the set up of our RollArt system at major competitions 
throughout the year, as well as troubleshooting any issues that may arise during 
competitions. We are looking for people from all different regions of the country who have 
general IT experience and are keen to help.    
If you would like to put your hand up for this role please contact Di and Jenny at 
nzacademyofofficials@gmail.com 
  
VIDEO OPERATORS 
The NZ Academy of Officials are looking for some people who would like to help with 
videoing routines for our Technical Panel at competitions. This is a great first step for any 
person who has any interest in becoming an official. If you have ever recorded a skater 
doing their routine then you are already qualified for this role! 
If you are interested in being a video operator then please email Di and Jenny at 
nzacademyofofficials@gmail.com 
 
NEW OFFICIALS 
Do you spend a lot of time at skating competitions? Have you ever wanted to learn more 
about being an official? You could help to keep things running smoothly as a Marshall or an 



Announcer. You could learn how to calculate figure scores or run the Data Operator 
computer on the Tech Panel. You could try your hand at learning to judge. Or make sure our 
skaters get their rewards by working with our Trophy Steward. If any of these roles sound 
interesting please contact Di or Jenny at nzacademyofofficials@gmail.com They’d love to 
hear from you! 
 
Please circulate this News Flash to all your club members. 

Yours In Skating, 

Janine Price 

NZFRS Artistic Roller Sports Committee Secretary 

 


